
Privy Council appointment: 20 August
2020

Press release

The Honourable Lord Woolman and The Honourable Lord Pentland are to be sworn
of Her Majesty’s most Honourable Privy Council.

The Queen has been pleased to approve that The Honourable Lord Woolman and
The Honourable Lord Pentland be sworn of Her Majesty’s most Honourable Privy
Council.

This follows the recent appointment of Lord Woolman and Lord Pentland as
Members of the Inner House of the Court of Session.
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